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                                                       The Corner  
                                                           Carol Morgan 
                                                Corryton, TN  37721-4419 

                                                           May 17, 2003 
Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20  

Dear Sir/Madam:  
RE: TTB Notice Number Four  

With all the taxes that small businesses like mine are paying now, it is virtually impossible to 
stay in business. We don't need any additional regulations like the one proposed by the TTB 
(Notice No. 4) regarding the flavored malt beverage industry. Enough is enough! America's 
excessive taxes and business regulations represent our biggest obstacle to economic recovery. The 
proposed rules changes concerning flavored malt beverages would only make that obstacle bigger.  
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Finally, the ATF/TTB got it right when the agency concluded that flavored malt beverage sales 
have no negative impact on federal excise tax receipts.  Please dont commit the expensive irony 
of passing rules that will create exactly the negatively impact they are trying to avoid. ��

Please do everything possible to resist this rules change and work out a reasonable compromise. 

Regards  

Carol Morgan 


